
 
 

Privacy Notice – Childcare Offer 
 
This notice is provided for clarification on what information the Council needs in order to 
process requests for the Childcare Offer. It is necessary for the Council to gather, 
collect, store and process personal information in order to deliver its services. The 
Council puts measures in place to protect the privacy of individuals throughout this 
process.  
 
Who is responsible for your information?  
All personal information is held and processed by Blaenau Gwent County Borough 
Council in accordance with Data Protection legislation. For information on the role of the 
Data Controller, Data Protection Officer and Contact Details for the Council, please refer 
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https://blaenau-gwent.gov.uk/en/council/data-protection-foi/data-protection-act/


Other Local Authorities that the Council administers the scheme on behalf of; 

mailto:info@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk

